
Legal Department 
Stephen Athanson, Senior Attorney – Regulatory 

9700 NW 112th Avenue | Miami, FL 33178 
E-Mail:  stephen.athanson@verizon.com

July 11, 2023 

VIA EMAIL (telecom@utc.wa.gov) 

+ VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Amanda Maxwell  
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E.  
Lacey, Washington 98503  

Re: Quarter 2 Activity Report of TracFone Wireless Inc., Docket No. UT-093012 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 
SafeLink regularly files its Quarterly activity report with the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission. 

While SafeLink routinely makes this filing without issue, SafeLink wanted to inform the 
Commission that its scheduled submission for the above report will be made later than the 
expected July 30 deadline. Because of the recent acquisition of SafeLink and resulting internal 
business changes, SafeLink is still working to obtain final reporting figures and aims to file the 
second quarter report by August 30, 2023. In support of this delay, SafeLink notes that granting 
the subject request will have no negative impact on service and will not otherwise prejudice 
customers. 

On behalf of the Company, I appreciate your understanding of this delay in reporting. 

Please feel free to contact me at (786) 513-7065 or stephen.athanson@verizon.com or Sharyn 
Zimmerman (sharyn.zimmerman@verizon.com  or 786-742-7439)  if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Athanson 
Counsel 
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